
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 
As a reminder, the Illinois State Board of Education uses the SAT Suite of Assessments as the state-funded college-

entrance test administered to juniors. District 300 offers several practice assessments for students to gain some crucial 

SAT practice and to monitor progress towards maximizing achievement on the SAT.  This list of practices tests includes 

the PSAT 8/9 (eighth grade), PSAT 8/9 (freshmen), and PSAT 10 (sophomores).  Additionally this fall, both sophomore 

and junior students are given the PSAT/NMSQT, which is a practice version that can also provide scholarship and 

recognition opportunities for the highest performing students. 

 
Testing Schedule for High School 2018-19: 

 
Fall Date: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 

o   Who attends:   Freshmen (PSAT 8/9) Sophomores and Juniors (PSAT/NMSQT) 

 Seniors will not be in attendance 
o   Testing Schedule:  The school day will start as normal, at 7:30am.  Testing is anticipated to be done for 

most students by 12:15 p.m.  Lunch will be available for students on the testing day, after testing.  An early 

release schedule will be used, with busses leaving the school at 12:45pm.  
o   Score Reports:  We anticipate receiving the scores in December. 


